
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Farnham            Term:   Spring term 1 2022            Topic:  What’s on your plate? 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

Farnham Class have enjoyed the topic of 

‘What’s on your plate?’ this term. We’ve 

researched recipes from the Caribbean 

which has allowed us to try coconut 

dumplings, tropical smoothies and a 

Caribbean macaroni and cheese with our 

own twist. The students even made 

Caribbean mud pies in the woodland area. 

 

We’ve used the topic of food in our English to 

support our reading. We have been working 

on our reading comprehension and phonics, 

enjoying stories together and discussing 

these as a group. Farnham have been 

finding the initial sounds in words and used 

this to support their spellings and sentence 

writing.  

 

In Maths we have been looking at time and 

measurements. Students have been looking 

at the school day and sequencing events. 

Students are using clocks to match activities 

and change the time throughout the day. 

We have also been looking at measuring 

and comparing items around the school, 

sharing which ones are shorter or 

longer/taller.  

 

In P.E we’ve been very fortunate to have 

Ollie and Averil and have loved playing 

group games together. We’ve been able to 

work as a team to play the cup stack game 

and even competed in time challenges with 

our friends before knocking them down.  

 

What a lovely term we’ve had – hope you 

have a great half term! 

 

Farnham Team 

 

 

  

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Last day of term:  Friday 18th February 2022 

 First day back:  Monday 28th February 2022 

 Newbury show visit: Thursday 24th March 

2022 

 Newbury show visit: Wednesday 30th March 

2022 

 Last day of term: Friday 8th April 2022 


